Board of Supervisors City}and County of San Francisco

MATT HANEY
DISTRICT 6

July 28, 2020

John Arntz
Director
San Francisco Department of Elections

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, City Hall, Room 48
San Francisco, CA 94102

Dear Director Arntz,

This letter is to inform you that I would like to withdraw the Initiative Ordinance - Business
and Tax Regulations Code - Tax on Businesses With Disproportionate Executive Pay File

No. 200653, that I and my four co-sponsors Supervisors Ronen, Walton, Mar, and Preston placed
for the November 2020 ballot.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to my Chief of Staff, Abigail Rivamonte Mesa at (415) 964-
6120 or Abigail.RivamonteMesa@sfgov.org if you have any questions regarding this request.

Best,

e fr—

Matt Haney
Supervisor, District 6
San Francisco Board of Supervisors
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